SCHOOL UNION 76

BROOKLIN - DEER ISLE-STONINGTON CSD - SEDGWICK

Office of the Superintendent

"It Takes a Whole Community to Teach a Child"

Daniel Ross

Superintendent dross@su76.org

August 2, 2023

Kathleen Glennon

Director of Special Services kglennon@su76.org

Dear School Community,

Wendy Leach

Director of Special Services wdow@su76.org I am pleased to inform you that the CSD School Board has approved two new principals for the upcoming school year.

Rhonda Eaton

Business Manager reaton@su76.org Ms. Rebecca Gratz, Principal for DISHS Ms. Jane O'Connor, Principal for DISES

Amy Billings

Payroll & Benefits abillings@su76.org

Both new principals come to us from George Stevens Academy, and served in administrative positions there until the end of last year.

Tiffany Dauk

Special Services Assistant/Accounts Payable tdauk@su76.org Ms. Gratz has been a school administrator for a number of years in New England before relocating to Maine. Ms. O'Connor has actually previously served as assistant principal at DISES before her time at George Stevens Academy, and we are happy to welcome her back!

Whitney Brown

Assistant to the Superintendent wbrown@su76.org

Both principals are going to send out their own introduction letters very shortly, which will contain more information, but I am happy to let you know we now have two experienced and solid school leaders at both schools in Deer Isle-Stonington, and I am looking forward to seeing what they can accomplish in the coming year.

I appreciate your patience as we worked to fill these key positions, and extend my thanks also to the large number of people (parents, teachers, Board members, and administrators) who served on the interview committees.

Kind regards,

251 N. DEER ISLE

ROAD UNIT 1

DEER ISLE, ME 04627 Phone (207) 348-9100 Fax (207) 348-9103 Dan Ross

Superintendent, School Union 76